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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
 

I have been studying Art at TAFE for many years.
 
Last year I studied Media and Communication and I excelled in the writing
component. Because of that I decided to do Photography, I enrolled drove all the
way to Goulburn only to find out the Course and no other Arts courses were
running. Now because you have taken all the funding away I have had to go and
pay for a course in Photography and being on a Disability Pension that is not easy.
 
As the saying goes ‘There is NO Art without Artists’ so a lot of people are missing
out on what they love doing. I personally think it is disgusting.
 
Yours sincerely,
Marlo Campbell
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